
 

 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

EMPLOYED BY 
 

SWISSPORT AIRPORTS - LOCAL 16  

Contract Vote Results 
 

Dear All: 
 
I would like to thank all Members that took the time to vote on April 3, 
2025. 
 
The result of the voting is: 
 

64% IN FAVOUR OF the Agreement 
 
The Committee will be working with the Company over the next few 
weeks on the implementation of the language changes. 
 
 
 
In solidarity, 

       
Todd Haverstock 
General Chairperson   
Transportation District 140, IAMAW  
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